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the organiser of the 2018 Eleventh International Scott Conference, kindly 
offered me time to advertise the CFP at the conference. This was invaluable 
since many of our contributors came from the same group of people who had 
also given papers at that conference. Furthermore, I am grateful to all the 
contributors as well as anonymous reviewers who worked closely together to 
make this issue a successful collaboration. Last, but not least, I am indebted to 
my friend Coinneach Maclean, whose sharing with me of ideas related to the 
history of Scotland has been absolutely invaluable. This special issue marks the 
beginning of this generation’s new interest in Scott, but there remains, as 
always, still a lot that we can explore in the future. I look forward to further 
collaboration with those who feel passionate about Scott’s works.  
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